

## The Patriot Pulse



**Tri-Village Local Schools** 

Issue 2 - 2022

Dear Parents and Community Members,

As we celebrate the conclusion of another school year, I would like to thank each of you for your many contributions to the Tri-Village Local School District. The accomplishments and successes of the 2021-2022 school year are due to the collective efforts of our Tri-Village family.

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with all staff members, students and stakeholders of the community. It seems like yesterday we began our journey together. However, rest assured preparations for another productive school year are already in full swing as we find ourselves replacing personnel, improving facilities while making curricular enhancements for next school year.

On behalf of the Tri-Village Board of Education, I would like to thank you for your continued support, including your attendance at our school events, volunteer efforts on our campus and financial backing through your local tax dollars. I sincerely thank you for making the connection between a strong, local public school system and a dedicated community. We are grateful that our stakeholders value education and what it represents.



Mr. Sagester Superintendent

Simply stated, a culture of success and high expectations is not possible without the support of everyone in our community. This concept only becomes a reality when each and every one of us is willing to grow and sustain a culture of excellence in education. We depend on all of our stakeholder groups and community partners to strategically move our school system forward.

As we take time in coming weeks to reflect and refresh, we do with confidence that the 2022-2023 school year will be even more productive and rewarding. We will learn from failures, tweak our successes and set goals. We will continue to grow stronger as a team and overcome any hurdles placed in our way. This is the Patriot Way, it starts and ends with the best team of educators, support staff and families around.

Yours in education, Josh Sagester

### Valedictorians

Micah Ayette, is the son of Alan and Erin Ayette. His future plans are to attend Johnson University and major in Psychology/Family Studies/Biblical Studies.

Meghan Downing, is the daughter of Scott and Rachelle Downing. Her future plans are to attend East Tennessee State with an undecided major.

**Delanee Gray**, is the daughter of Brad and Brooke Gray. Her future plans are to attend The

University of Kentucky and major in nursing.

Sydney Lipps, is the daughter of Shane and Stacy Lipps. Her future plans are to attend Grove City University in Pennsylvania and major in English and Philosophy.

Madeline Mead, is the daughter of Jessica Miller and Michael Mead. Her future plans are to attend Ohio Northern University and major in Biology.

Molly Scantland, is the daughter of Layth and Tammy Scantland. Her future plans are to attend Miami University Hamilton with an undecided Major.

Macy Thompson, is the daughter of Tom and Amy Farmer and Aaron and Emily Thompson. Her future plans are to attend Indiana University East and major in Social work.



Scantland Thompson Gillespie Ayette Downing Gray Lipps Mead Salutatorian

Angelina Gillespie is the daughter of Lisa Gillespie. Her future plans after graduating high school are to enter the workforce.

# A NIGHT AT THE RACES

Proceeds to benefit the TV Athletic Department. Saturday, August 6<sup>th</sup> @ Schlechty's 124 W Washington St., New Madison, OH 45346

Doors open at 6:00pm, Appetizers at 7:00pm Races start at 7:30pm



For \$25/person you can enjoy an evening filled with friends, food, drinks, raffles and horse racing.

### **BUY AND OWN A HORSE - \$20/HORSE**

Horse owners and names will be printed in the event program and announced prior and during the races. Even if you are unable to attend, you can still be a horse owner. You choose the name. There are 9 races with 10 horses each (there will be an Auction Race). Owner of winning horse receives a prize and \$40.00. Horses will be placed in random order. There is no limit to the number of horses you can buy. Email your horse names to haedonschlechty@gmail.com or place on this form below. Only 90 horses will be sold, get yours before they sell out. Please have your horses name and purchased no later than Monday, July 25th.

#### SPONSOR A RACE - \$150

You can sponsor one of the races, in doing so you get an ad and name printed on the race page in the program. Sponsor will be announced prior to race and logo will be displayed on the screen on the event night. (Admission for 2 included)

#### **ADVERTISE IN THE PROGRAM**

Full page-\$100.00 (Admission for 2 included) Half Page - \$75.00 (Admission for 1 included) Quarter Page - \$50.00 Business Card - \$25.00

Please email your logo to haedonschlechty@gmail.com, or put a copy of your ad with your payment.

# Order Form Please make Checks Payable to Schlechty's

				<u> </u>
<u>Items</u>	<b>Qty</b>	<b>Price</b>	<b>Subtotal</b>	
<b>Event Tickets</b>	-	\$25.00		Name(s):
Buy a Horse		\$20.00		
Sponsor a Race		\$150.00		
Full Page Ad		\$100.00		
Half Page Ad		\$75.00		Address
Quarter Page Ad		\$50.00		
<b>Business Card Ad</b>		\$25.00		
Entry night of Event is \$30.00		Total		Phone #:
Horse				
Names				